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Press release 

Charging technology specialists meet in the Ruhr Valley 
 

Charge Days - First international conference with main focus on  
e-mobility charging 

 

The Electric Vehicle Institute of Bochum University of Applied Sciences will host the 
first international conference with the main focus on charging technology and 
infrastructure on 23rd and 24th of March 2017. The event is organized in cooperation 
with the CharIN e.V. (Charging Interface Initiative e.V.) and takes place in the 
“Henrichshütte” in Hattingen. 

Internationally acclaimed speakers will present their latest findings in topics such as 
high power charging, interoperability, charging infrastructure and charge point 
operators, grid integration and smart home charging as well as future governmental 
requirements and regulations in the EU and US. Scientists, experts, developers and 
users from the governmental, automotive and industry sector from all around the 
world are welcome to get expert information about recent developments in charging 
technology and infrastructure. There will be a chance for face-to-face communication, 
interdisciplinary discussions and an intensive know how exchange. 

More details are provided at www.chargedays.de. 
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